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 Reading Trophy 

Well done to Jennifer, Grace S and Cerys who each received a 

reading trophy this week! 

 

4th November 2016 

FOTS General Meeting  

You are all invited to attend the Friends Of Townley School meeting on   Friday 11th No-

vember 2016 at 3.30 pm in Dining Hall. FOTS provide fantastic support for the school and 

pre-school, please come along and support them. School Council are invited to attend this 

meeting if possible.        

Class 1 News 

 

Class 1 had a fantastic afternoon Monday. Thank 

you all for your support with costumes and re-

sources. The children have been using the ses-

sion as a starting point for  spooky writing.  

Attendance 

We are thrilled to report that our attendance so far this year is better than 

it has been in previous year. We are at 95.7% attendance, we are aiming for 

97%. To celebrate we have drawn the raffle tickets for last term and the win-

ners were George, Emma and Joshua, who have each won an Amazon gift token. 

Roald Dahl  

The winners of the competition were Liam, Isabella and Lewis. The Librarian’s 

were impressed with the high standard of the entries and found it very diffi-

cult to judge. 
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Provisional Diary Dates 

10/11 –Bedtime Read 5pm 

11/11-Chikldren to War Memorial for 11am 

3.30pm FOTS Meeting—All Welcome 

13/12-Christmas Play 

14/12– Christmas Play 

15/12 –Christmas Outing  

19/12-Christingle 

20/12– Last Day of Term 

5/1—Back to School 

Bedtime Read 

Our annual Bedtime Read will be held on 10th November from 5.00pm until 

6.30pm. The theme this years is friendship. All children from pre-school to 

year 6 are invited to attended, usually the children attend in their pyjamas, 

bringing a teddy is optional! Children in Classes 1, 2 and 3 will need to be 

dropped off as you would usually at their class doors, pre-school children need 

to brought into the main school hall and handed over to a member of the pre-

school staff. Unlike previous years the children will be collected from the 

playground and not from the school main entrance. During the session all chil-

dren will be served hot chocolate and biscuits by FOTS, if your child has any 

dietary requirements please ensure their teachers are informed before the 

event. 


